
Gay Kramer-Dodd 
 

I grew up within view of the Puget Sound, in University Place, and have always taken pride in that
big body of water and the marine life that calls it home. Orcas are a special part of that web of life
and they are in trouble. Allowing waste water to contaminate the home of orcas and other marine
life is distasteful and wrong. It is killing the viability of the Sound and killing the creatures who live
there. Please pass amendment #2 to ban the use of scrubbers which dump waste into the Sound so
that when cruise traffic resumes, the waters of Puget Sound will be healthy for life. Keep
Washington's beautiful sound the treasure it is meant to be.


